
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 13 June 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

As we are now well into the summer term, our thoughts turn to the forthcoming academic year, 

and I would therefore like to inform you of your child’s class and teacher for next year. 

 

For the next academic year, there will be no change in teaching staff in EYFS and key stage one 

with the exception of Mr Dunn, who we warmly welcome into Squirrels class in year 2.  

 

There are some tweaks in teaching provision in key stage two. Mrs Hepworth will move to year 4 

alongside Miss Hancock who is covering Miss Elliott’s maternity leave next year. Year 5 also 

changes with Miss Williamson taking her current class up and working alongside Mrs Dougherty 

and Mrs Watts. 

 

Year 6 also changes with Miss Denton moving up to this year group alongside Mrs Moore. 

 

Parents of F2 Reception children are already aware that their classes are to be mixed to go into 

year 1. A separate message to each of these parents will be sent imminently today informing 

them of their child’s new class. If this message has not been received by 3pm today, please 

contact school for this information. 

 

F1 parents will be notified which F2 class they are in later this week. 

 

TA provision has also been finalised, if your child receives 1 to 1 provision, the member of staff 

delivering this will be communicated to you before the start of the new academic year. 

 

The table below shows your child’s current class and the class they will be moving to in 

September. 

 

Current Class 2022-23 New Class 2023-24 

  

New Intake Nursery – Mrs Gibson 

Nursery – Mrs Gibson F2 Ladybirds – Miss Edwards 

Nursery – Mrs Gibson F2 Caterpillars – Miss Fish 

F2 Reception (mixed) Y1 Kestrels – Mr Jones 

F2 Reception (mixed) Y1 Butterflies – Miss Jones / Mrs Campbell 

Y1 Kestrels – Mr Jones Y2 Squirrels – Mr Dunn 

Y1 Butterflies – Miss Jones / Mrs Campbell Y2 Badgers – Mr Hoskins 

Y2 Badgers – Mr Hoskins Y3 Bears – Miss Campbell 

Y2 Squirrels – Mrs Rowbottom Y3 Deer – Mr Banks 

Y3 Deer – Mr Banks Y4 Hedgehogs – Miss Hancock 

Y3 Bears – Miss Campbell Y4 Owls – Mrs Hepworth 

Y4 Hedgehogs – Miss Elliott Y5 Rabbits – Mrs Dougherty / Mrs Watts 

Y4 Owls – Miss Williamson Y5 Dragonflies – Miss Williamson 

Y5 Rabbits – Mrs Dougherty / Mrs Watts Y6 Wolves – Miss Denton 

Y5 Dragonflies – Miss Denton Y6 Foxes – Mrs Moore 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We currently have some transition sessions planned so your child can meet their new teacher 

before September. 

 

These take place within school on 10th July (afternoon), 14th July (morning) and 19th July 

(afternoon) where your child will go to their new classroom and have lessons with their new 

teacher for next year as outlined in the table above. There is also opportunity for you to meet 

your child’s new teacher on our final parents’ evening on 5th July – more information on this will 

be sent nearer the time. 

 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us on our 

info@maltbylillyhallacademy.com email address. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr R Pease  

Principal 
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